

Rievaulx Avenue, Billingham, TS23 2BS T: 01642 552274 E: office@holyrosary.bhcet.org.uk W: www.holyrosary.bhcet.org.uk

Head Teacher: Mrs B Tester
CEO: Dame M Regan DBE OBE, DL
M.Ed., B.Ed (Hons)., FCIEA, CEA
Deputy CEO: M Shorten M.Ed., BA (Hons)
Chair of Directors: M Matthews B.Ed, NPQH

Dear Parent or Guardian,

School Leadership at Our Lady of the Most Holy Rosary Catholic Academy

I am pleased to inform you that Mrs Tester has agreed to continue as Headteacher at our school until the end of the Summer Term 2023.

Until then the current work-sharing arrangements will apply, namely that Mrs. Tester will work for three days each week (Wed/Thurs/Fri), supported by Mr Darling who will act as Headteacher for the remaining two days each week. (Mon/Tues)

We welcome these arrangements which will allow an orderly succession of leadership at Holy Rosary.

As we approach the end of term, on behalf of Governors may I wish you and your family a peaceful and joyous Christmas.

Kind Regards,

Peter Walker

Chair of Governors













